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From August 1st to August 4, UOEH welcomed a total of 23 students and faculties of Daegu Catholic University 
(DCU) from Korea to the campus of UOEH for “International Occupational Health Program”, a continuing 
exchange program between the two universities under the Agreement on Academic Cooperation effective since 
August 2007. The program had been intermitted due to the Covid-19 pandemic since 2020.  
 
During this year’s program, participants had spent eventful schedules including a meeting with Professor Yoichi 
Ueta, the president of the UOEH, and attending lectures by faculties of both universities about Occupational 
Health and Environmental Management. Delegates of both university’s students provide their own presentation 
about Occupational and Environmental Health in English. 
 
On August 2, there was a signing ceremony of Addendum to the Agreement on Academic Cooperation, which was 
signed in 2007, and agreed to promote furtherance in students, faculties, and academic exchange. 
Also, participants visited a factory of Shabondama Soap Co., Ltd., one of a leading natural soap production company 
of Japan and studied how environmentally friendly soap can be manufactured.  
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